
MANOS AMIGAS THANK YOU 

The people of Anapra send a big thank you for your prayers, friendship and 
support this winter.  The week of Christmas was very busy distribuƟng food 
baskets to families, delivering firewood and food baskets to 25 elderly 
people.  The volunteers in Anapra may have enjoyed delivering more than the 
elderly enjoyed receiving.  Several of the elderly said they did not know what 
they would do for food if they did not receive the food basket.  Please know that 
your giŌ was received with much graƟtude!  


